
You have the right to make a Freedom 
of Information (FOI) request to a 
minister or government agency.

Do you know about your right to 
ask for Government documents?

We acknowledge the traditional Aboriginal 
custodians of country throughout Victoria and 
pay our respect to them, their culture and their 
Elders past, present and emerging.

OVIC is independent

You can contact OVIC to:

• get information about making
   an FOI request

• ask for a review of an FOI decision 

• make a complaint about how an
   FOI request is handled 

Visit ovic.vic.gov.au/freedom-of-information/for-the-public/ 
for more information or ask your Community Legal Centre for a 
copy of OVIC’s FOI Fact Sheet.
 
You can contact OVIC via email at enquiries@ovic.vic.gov.au, 
call us on 1300 006 842, or write to us by post at PO Box 
24274, Melbourne Vic 3001.
 
If you speak a language other than English, you can 
contact us using a telephone translator using the 
Translating and Interpreting Service (TIS) on 131 450 
and providing OVIC’s client code C972652.


